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We are leaders. We…
    Bring our best 
    Own our mistakes 
    Build each other up 
    Challenge ourselves 
    Accept each other 
    Take risks 
    Support safety and wellness
 


                  5250 Kingsbrook Drive
                                 Frederick, MD  21703
                          240-236-2500 (P)           240-236-2501 (F)

      

                                               Megan Stein, Principal
Karyn Snyder, Assistant Principal
Candace King, Assistant Principal
       	           
Dear Parents of 5th Graders,
	As we’re nearing the end of the year with 5th graders, we’re busy preparing for many fun end of year activities. We’re excited to share more information about our 5th grade End of Year Picnic and the 5th Grade Walk-Through Celebration. We will be ordering class t-shirts, where students can sign their name and it will be printed on the shirt. The shirts will be worn in our class picture taken later this spring and at the 5th grade picnic. Please complete the form linked here to order the shirt for your child. 5th Grade Shirt Order form
Each wonderful activity takes funds to cover the cost. This year we’re requesting each family to donate $10 to cover the cost of shirts, rentals, and supplies for the different events that 5th graders will partake in to celebrate their completion of elementary school. Please complete the payment via our online option. This is the only method of paying for this fee. It can be done through School Cash Online. We also have the option to donate additional funds, if you’d like to.
	In a few weeks we will have a master list of dates to send home to you, so you can begin to plan if you want to attend any of the events. Look for that soon!
We’re looking forward to all the wonderful celebrations to come!
Sincerely, 
The 5th Grade Team
		             Love  *  Learn  *  Lead  *  Succeed
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